



IARGMN Rider's Group
Meeting Date: 11/10/2018
Meeting Location: Bison Thunder
St. Micheal, MN



1. Welcome Group – Introduction (Vice President)
 - a. Board Members:
 - i. Bill Fogel – President
 - ii. Levi Watkins – Vice President
 - iii. Carrie Fogel – Treasurer
 - iv. David Gooselaw – Assoc. Treasurer (Absent)
 - v. Sally Farah – Membership
 - vi. John Koury – Road Guard
 - vii. Scott Brambilla – Digital Media/Communications
2. Meeting Minutes from October 13th Meeting Read and Accepted
3. Treasurer's Report
 - a. 1 Renewal
 - b. \$115.73 paid out for expenses
 - c. \$6647.34 Current Balance
 - d. Treasurer's Report Accepted by membership
4. Road Guard Report
 - a. Reiterate that help is needed in planning and executing rides
 - b. Exploring the possibility of a paid Intermediate Rider's Course for members if IARGMN
 - i. As of November's, meeting – only 2 expressed interest so far
 - ii. Interested members would be charged up front for class and then reimbursed once class is completed
 - iii. Exploring the possibility of gas gift cards to those who take time and research, and execute, leading of rides.
5. President Bill Fogel
 - a. Gauging interest in more overnight/camping rides for next summer
 - i. Member Moody offered a ride to Hayward and the use of his chalet for an overnight
 - ii. Member DJ would like to see more winter planning of the summer rides
6. Membership – Sally Farah
 - a. Currently we have 73 members
 - b. Reiterated that this is the time of year to renew your membership for next season
 - i. Currently renewal is \$50
 - ii. Will go up to \$60 in the spring
 - c. Wished everyone a Happy Veteran's Day to all veterans
 - d. Wished the USMC a happy birthday
 - e. Wished Moody a happy birthday
 - f. Moody ask if there is a possibility of offering feather patches to show time in IARGMN
 - i. Possibility that something other than feathers is explored
 - ii. Motion was presented that this be shelved until January Membership meeting and passed.
7. Digital Media – Scott Brambilla
 - a. Motion passed for the creation of a public Facebook page to promote what we do to the public

8. Ryan Sheler
 - a. Talked to the group about moving his RVS Performance shop from North Branch to Cambridge
 - b. Will be operational by Jan 1st in new location
9. Scott Hanson
 - a. Would like the group to possibly being able to raise enough charity funds to pay for a service dog with Soldier's 6 (currently about \$10k)
 - b. Asked about possibility of working with other charities as well
10. Board of Officer Elections
 - a. Elections will be held at the Pot Luck on December 1st
 - b. Positions and Nominations
 - i. President
 1. Bill Fogel
 - ii. Digital Communications
 1. Scott Brambilla
 - iii. Treasurer
 1. Carrie Fogel
 - iv. Road Guard
 1. John Koury
 - v. Membership
 1. DJ
11. Meeting Adjourned